
STAKEHOLDERS OF EPR MEET
Thursday, 02 February 2023
Last Updated Wednesday, 08 March 2023

  

The

 Packaging Institute of the Phils. (PiP) initiated a Luncheon Meeting on

 2 February 2023 for stakeholders to hold an FGD on the recently passed 

bill on Extended Producers Responsibility (EPR) regarding relegation of 

the collection of used plastic containers/packaging/sachet packs to 

brand owners. At this Meeting held in Richmonde Hotel Ortigas Center 

were the officers-elect of PiP, Philippine Plastic Industries Assn. 

(PPIA), Philippine Association of Food Technologists (PAFT), Global 

Systems 1 (GS1), Chamber of Cosmetics Industries of the Philippines 

(CCIP) & PAGASA. 
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